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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

November 14, 1979

119-1

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. W. P. Gammi11

Acting Assistant Director
Operating Reactor Projects

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm.
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One-Units 1& 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 & NPF-6
Radiation Safety Training
(File: 0765, 2-0765)

REF: Your letter of October 2, 1979
to all Power Reactor Licensees

Dear Mr. Gammi11:

The basic GRAU radiation safety course that you have proposed
appears to be sufficient with one exception. The AP&L basic
course is designed to cover the requirements of 10 CFR 19 and
includes site specific radiological training. If you can
supply a certificate for each of your personnel stating that
they have been instructed in the 10 CFR 19 requirements
(except the si te speci fic sect ions) , AP&L will accept the
basic radiation safety certification and will provide site
specifie training for NRC personnel.

If you have questions concerning this matter, please contact
me.

Very truly yours,

b k f.

David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing
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